Forest Warren Governing Board
February 20, 2024
Location: Forest County
Forest County Commissioners: Patrick Kline, Robert Snyder, Jr. (Phone)

Warren County Commissioners: Kenneth Klakamp, Dan Glotz, Tricia Durbin (Phone)

FWHS: Adam McNeill, Kathy Lebon, Jennifer Fromknecht, 

Meeting called to order 10:05 am.

Pledge of Allegiance 
	
1. Approval of governing board minutes from December 19, 2023. Commissioner Klakamp made a motion to approve and Commissioner Glotz seconded.  The motion carried.

2. Fiscal
Monitoring Budget:
Kathy stated that all line items have been reviewed and shifted where needed within their own department.  Any line item under the 42% includes one-time costs. Kathy said FWHS is operating at 50% from the requested 58%.  Balance should be 42%.  Kathy stated the Admin Claim needs to be approved by the State and fiscal will close the calendar year after that happens.  County Match will be billed on actuals after the close of the calendar year.  
Cash Flow:
Kathy said the beginning budget includes fiscal year 2021-2022 and 2022-2023 carryover funds.  Kathy stated that FWHS has ample funds to operate. 
Kathy stated that we need the Delegation of Signatory Authority EI FY 2022-2023 and Delegation of Signatory Authority Fiscal year 2023-2024 signed, these are requesting commissioners to allow Lisa Hagberg and Adam McNeill to sign Block Grant reports and Early Intervention reports.  Commissioner Glotz made a motion to approve the fiscal reports and the two Delegations of Signatory Authority and Commissioner Klakamp seconded.  The motion carried.
3. Contracts
Adam stated we have contract amendments for Early Intervention to increase the ceiling for providers that have provided more services than the original contract.  Money gets moved from one contract that uses more than originally anticipated from a contract that isn’t using as much as they thought they would.  Commissioner Klakamp made a motion to approve the contracts and commissioner Glotz seconded.  The motion carried. 
4. Updates
Adam stated he stills wants to bring on a new caseworker for the Mental Health department.  Currently two caseworkers are carrying huge caseloads.  A new caseworker would take on housing, eviction prevention.  Commissioner Glotz asked if there is a solution to avoid evictions.  Adam stated there is, a cleaning service would help prevent most evictions.
5. Public Comment
No public comment

6. Next meeting will be held with the new Board of Commissioners on April 16, 2024 at 10 am, in Warren County. 

7. Adjournment
Commissioner Glotz made a motion to adjourn and Commissioner Klakamp seconded.  The motion carried.


Respectfully Submitted,


						Jennifer Fromknecht, Administrative Assistant

						
Patrick Kline, Chair
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